
 

 
 

HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA 
COLOMBO 

 

ADDENDUM 
 
 

POST OF JUNIOR CLERK 
 

       High Commission of India in Colombo, in reference to its 

advertisement dated 22 April 2025, conveys that the last date for 

submission of applications for the posts of Junior Clerk has been 

preponed to Monday, 28 April 2025 (4:00 PM).  

 

            Head of Chancery, 
High Commission of India, 

P.O. Box 882, 
Colombo 03. 

 
OR 

 
E-mail   : admn2.colombo@mea.gov.in 
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